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Im increasingly hopeful that our city will find a permanent solution to those who are without
housing and are living on the streets. And I absolutely do not think allowing 180 days of temporary
housing in parks is any kind of solution. I am greatly opposed to this. This plan impacts too many
other citizens who will not be able to enjoy the parks they have paid taxes for.
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